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Message from our Board of Directors June 17 2020 
 
We are pleased to see that our region has moved into Stage 2.  We are also pleased to announce that 
the Town is working with us to determine which fields will become available in the next couple of 
weeks.  
 
House League families - we are busily working through logistics (fields, uniforms, equipment and 
schedules) to ensure we are ready to start games soon (once Oakville moves into Stage 3). Stay tuned! 
There are still a few spots open if you know anyone who wants to play house league baseball this 
summer! We know many summer plans opened up. Registration is first come, first served.  
 
A’s Rep or Elite families - look for more details in the coming days from your coach. Stage 2 protocols 
permit teams to train outdoors, with some safety limitations, and we will schedule some time for each 
Rep & Elite team to get out this weekend. Training will continue for a couple weeks until we can 
compete in games under Stage 3 protocols.  
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